
Miss Lindh proudly presents the… 

Peek at the Week 
September 25 – October 1 , 2019 

 

Reminders 
o NO SCHOOL – Monday, September 30 due to staff meetings 
o If your child will not be at school for any reason, please remember to 

notify Miss Lindh through REMIND, email, or by phone. 
o We are very active throughout our day at preschool, and for that 

reason, we ask that if your child is wearing a dress or skirt, please 
remember to have them wear shorts, pants, or leggings underneath. 

o Fall conferences are just around the corner, and will take place the 
evenings of October 3 and October 8, as well as during the day on 
October 14. Information on how to sign up for a conference online is 
also being sent home in folders today. 

 

This week we are… 
o Learning how to wait, share, and take turns 
o Continuing CIA testing with Miss Lindh to see what skills students have 

entering preschool 
o Introducing the sensory table as another choice during center time 
o Using glue sticks in the art center 
o Practicing writing our names 
o Gaining independence in taking care of our own needs 

 
Try it at Home: 

o The first homework packet is coming home today, a game called 
“Slippery Count”, a fun way to practice numeral recognition and 
counting. Take time throughout the week to play this with your child 
multiple times. 

o Practice activities that require your child to wait…we are learning that 
in the classroom there are many times when we have to wait for 
things even though that is hard. If you practice at home, it will make it 
easier for your child to do it at school. 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Miss Lindh **** Mrs. Caminati **** Mrs. B                  (763) 506-2556 


